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D.O. No.F.1-3/2018(CPP-I1) 8'" February 2018
Dear Sir/Madam,

Hon'ble Prime Minister Shri Narendra Modi will be addressing students of all
educational institutions on 16 February, 2018 (Friday) at 11:00 am through Live
Telecast on handling examination stress and making exams fun. Although the Hon'ble
Prime Minister will be addressing select students at Talkatora Stadium, New Delhi at
11:00 am on 16" February, 2018, this programme will be made available through Live
Telecast and also through webcasting so that all institutions can have access to the
message of the Hon'ble Prime Minister and the discussions thereon.

You may please like to take steps for providing facilities of having projection on
large screen to view the programme for the students in your institution(s).

A website has been opened for facilitating students to ask questions to the
Hon'ble Prime Minister on issues pertaining to examination and academic stress which
is available on https://innovate. mygov.in. The students may be intimated about this
facility so that they can get an opportunity to address questions directly to the Hon'ble
Prime Minister. This window will be open till 12:00 noon on 11" February, 2018
only.

Warm regards,
Yours sincerely,

Soii .

(PK. Thakur)
To

The Vice-Chancellors of all the Unive rsities.
The Principals of all Colleges.

Copy to :

Publication Officer, UGC, New Delhi for uploading on UGC website.

(P.K. Thakur)




